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6.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Marketing Monmouthshire 
for Business 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Hazel Ilett / 

Kellie Beirne/ 
Cath Fallon 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Chief Officer, 
Enterprise and the 
Head of Enterprise and 
Community 
Development arrange 
another meeting of this 
working group in the 
form of a workshop, 
with a view to creating 
an action plan and a 
strategy.  The 
workshop should be 
held before the next 
Economy and 
Development Select 
Committee meeting 
(26th April 2018). 
 
Suggested items for 
discussion are: 
 

 Liveability index 
/ creation of 
business zones 
to attract 
businesses into 
Monmouthshire. 

 

 Business 
breakfasts. 

 

 Approach the 
owner of TATA 
Steel, who lives 
locally, with a 
view to 
identifying ways 
of attracting 
businesses to 



 
 
 

8. 

 
 
 
Economy and Development 
Select Committee Forward 
Work Planner 
 
Cross Border visit  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Joint Scrutiny Meetings 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hazel Ilett / 
Councillor 

Pavia/ 
 
 
 

Hazel Ilett / 
Roger Hoggins 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hazel Ilett 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hazel Ilett 
 
 

set up in 
Monmouthshire. 

 
 
 
 
 
The Chair of the Select 
Committee to liaise 
with the Scrutiny 
Manager about 
convening this group. 
 
The Head of 
Operations and his 
counterpart at 
Gloucestershire 
County Council to be 
invited to attend a 
future Economy and 
Development Select 
Committee meeting to 
provide an update on 
progress regarding the 
Officer Working Group. 
 
 
A Joint Scrutiny 
meeting to be held with 
the Audit Committee 
regarding the Welsh 
Government’s Local 
Government Funding 
Formula.  
Representatives of the 
Welsh Government 
and the Welsh Local 
Government 
Association (WLGA) to 
be invited to attend to 
inform the Committee 
how the funding 
formula is calculated. 
 
A Joint Scrutiny 
meeting to be held with 
The Democratic 
Services Committee 
regarding Automation 
and how this might 



improve Local 
Government / 
Monmouthshire 
County Council service 
provision. 
 

 


